From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcec:

Pete, Aaron
1/6/2011 3:45:08 PM

Halligan, Julie (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov); Clark, Richard W.
(richard.clark@cpuc.ca.gov); Johnson, Kirk
(/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MK]J2);
Stephen.Klejst@ntsb.com (Stephen.Klejst@ntsb.com)

Subject: Updated: Conference Call with PG&E and CPUC/CPSD

When: Friday, January 07, 2011 8:30 AM-9:30 AM (GMT-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada).

Where: Rich Clark's Office, Room 2205, Conference Call

Note: The GMT offset above does not reflect daylight saving time adjustments.
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Here is the Conference Call Information:

CONFIRMATION #: 2421403

# OF LINES: Total=5

Freephone/Toll Free Number:

Redacted

PASSCODE FOR PARTICIPANTS AND LEADER:

Redacted

SB GT&S 0465311
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CALL DATE: January 07, 2011 (Friday)
CALL TIME: 08:30 AM PACIFIC TIME

CALL DURATION: 75

Thank you,

Aaron K. Pete

Executive Assistant to Director Rich Clark
Consumer Protection & Safety Division
California Public Utilities Commission
Phone (415) 703-2179

Fax (415) 703-3533

AKPocpuc.ca.gov
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